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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

1. Following consultations held on 2 February 1976 with the members of the 
Security Council on the telegram dated 28 January 1976 from the Head of the 
Cumorian State addressed to the President of the Security Council (S/11953), the 
President of the Security Council, on 2 February 1976, addressed the following 
telegram to the Head of the Comorian State: 

"I have the honour to refer to your telegram of 28 January 1976 @11953i 
requesting an urgent meeting of the Security Council. The members of the 
Security Council have considered your request and intend to hold a meeting of 
the Council at the United Nations Headquarters in New York on Wednesday, 
4 February 1976, regarding that matter. 

"The Government of the Comoros, as a party to the dispute under 
consideration, may, in accordance with the usual practice, wish to send a 
representative to participate in the meeting without the right to vote. 

"May I ask you to inform me inmediately whether you can have a 
representative present for the meeting on Wednesday, 4 February, and, if so, 
when he will arrive at New York." 

2. On 4 February 1976, the President received in reply a telegram from the Head of 
the Comorian State, which read as follows: 

"In reference to your telegram of 2 February 1976 I have the honour to 
confirm oui- telephone conversation of today concerning the meeting scheduled 
for Thursday. I wish to inform you of the arrival of Doctor 
Sherif Sayyid Omar Mwinyi Baraka, Ambassador Plenipotentiary, who has been 
designated to represent the Comorian State at the Security Council. He 
will be accompanied by Mr. Sultan Chouzou-, a senior Comorian official. The 
designated representative is arriving in New York on 4 February on 
flight BA 501 from London at 13.35 p.m. Please advise the United States 
authorities to facilitate visas and entry." 
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